Sara Hopkins

From:

Simon Land

Sent:

24 April 2007 16:11

To:

Reetan Patel

Subject:

ACD and Evaluation Report - Natalizumab for the treatment of multiple sclerosis

Attachments: acd-natalizumab-230407.pdf

Dear Reetan

Please accept this e-mail as an endorsement from the Royal College of Physicians relevant to the attached ABN submission for this technology.

The extension given to allow this and the rituximab a day late is much appreciated!

<<acd-natalizumab-230407.pdf>>

Best wishes

Simon

Mr Simon Land

Consultations & Committee Services Manager

Professional Affairs Department

Royal College of Physicians

11 St Andrews Place

Regent's Park

London

NW1 4LE

Tel: Castron Tr. TX 213
Fax: Castron Tr. TX 213
E-mail: Standard Tr. TX 213

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. It represents the views of the individual sender and not necessarily those of the College.

If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.

This message has been scanned for viruses by BlackSpider MailControl

Delivered via MessageLabs

The Royal Colleges of Physicians

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged

material. It represents the views of the individual sender and not necessarily those of the Colleges. If you received this in error, please